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Excellence Recognized

IUP has been selected for the Princeton Review’s Best 
Colleges guidebook (2021) for 



On the Front Lines Fighting COVID-19

Isabelle Molina, a sophomore psychology major in the 
pre-med track, is working at her local MedExpress in 
Lebanon, Pennsylvania, to help people get COVID-19 
testing.

Biology chair Narayanaswamy Bharathan continues to 
partner with Indiana Regional Medical Center to provide 
local COVID-19 testing. Since May 1, he has finished 
about 4,000 tests and trained three lab technicians on 
the equipment IUP is loaning to IRMC for testing. He has 
been selected for a pilot program with an international 
company that has allowed faster testing with no impact 
on testing efficacy.

Changing the World through Science

Groundbreaking for John J. and Char Kopchick Hall will 
be held September 23. Contractors are mobilizing on site 
to begin work on the $90-million facility.

Forty-seven students and their 37 faculty mentors 
completed 10 weeks of research through the 
Undergraduate Summer Opportunities for Applying 
Research (U-SOAR) program, formerly the Research 
Experiences for Summer Scholars program.

IUP will begin its ninth consecutive year of water 
testing at Beaver Run Reservoir. The university has 
received more than $875,000 since 2011 to test and 
monitor surface-water quality at the reservoir and 
surrounding watershed areas.

Students in an Unmanned Aerial Systems for Geospatial 
Data Acquisition class taught by Geography and Regional 
Planning chair John Benhart spent part of the spring 2020 
semester processing drone-acquired data to support 
economic development planning by the Indiana County 
Office of Planning and Development.

Our Span Is . . . the World

Khala Vines, a sophomore 
international studies and 
Asian studies major, became 
IUP’s third student to win a 
David L. Boren Scholarship for 
international study, its 20th 
to win a Benjamin A. Gilman 
Scholarship, and its 10th to win 

a Freeman Award for Study in Asia Scholarship.

Enhancing the Student Experience

In August, IUP introduced the Hawks Q&A Center, 
providing help to students via instant Zoom conferencing 
or email.

Sixty-seven staff and faculty members are volunteer 
guides for IUP’s new freshman students. This 
grassroots program is designed to foster a deeper student 
connection to the university and to help and support 


